
 Livonia Public Schools 
 Operations 
 
 
 
Date: September 16, 2020 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
    
From:  Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 
 
Re:   Purchase of Folding Chairs & Storage Dollies – 2013 Bond 
 

I would like an opportunity to share with the Board of Education the 
recommendation to purchase 1,300 folding chairs and 33 folding chair dollies 
from School Specialty from the 2013 Bond.  The cost of the chairs is $44,707.00 
and the folding chair dollies are $6,062.43 for a total amount of $50,769.43 from 
the REMC bid list.  The quote from School Specialty is attached to this memo.  
 
The chairs and folding chair dollies are used throughout the District for various 
activities. The new ones will replace the current chairs and carts, which are over 
25 years old and beyond repair. 
 
Please add this request to the agenda of the Monday, September 21, 2020 
Committee of the Whole meeting. Thank you 
 

 Attachments 
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c: Board of Education 
 


